
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs L. Vickers  

Polite Reminders 
As the weather improves, please 
remember to apply sun cream to your 
child before school when needed. If it 
is not an all-day protection please feel 
free to put a named bottle of sun 
cream in your child's bag, for them to 
apply before lunch time break. We 
also ask that the children bring a sun 
hat and their water bottle as usual. 
 

Multi-Skills 
Year 3/4 were invited to a multi-skills 
sport event at Outwood Academy 
Ripon. They completed 10 different 
activities testing their resilience, 
teamwork, and agility. One of the 
many skills they learnt during the 
event was the importance of 
encouragement within a team. They 
had an amazing day and even won 
three of the activities!  
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Diploma – Actively Contribute to 
my Local Community 
 
EYFS The Big Picnic 
For their Diploma this half term EYFS 
incorporated the King’s Coronation. 
They invited their families into school 
on the Friday before the Coronation 
and had a picnic in the hall. They had 
lots of activities relating to the King's 
Coronation and had so much fun with 
their families and friends.  Thank you 
so much to everyone who came, what 
a great way to bring our community 
together!  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 1 Leave a Legacy 
For their Art unit this half term Year 1 
have been studying the artist Wassily 
Kandinsky. As part of their final piece 
they had to work collaboratively to 
create their own version of his famous 
painting Squares with Concentric 
Circles. They made a fantastic job of 
this and they have framed it and 
donated it to the Moors Care Home as 
part of their Outwood Diploma Leave 
A Legacy. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 2 One Big Coffee Morning 
Year 2 held a ‘Coffee and Cake’ event 
for parents, carers and children. The 
children loved playing Beetle Drive, 
drinking juice and eating cake. At the 
end, the children also performed their 
line-dance routine. 
 

Year 6 Residential  
Last week, Year 6s headed off on 
their residential to East Barnby. They 
were accompanied by the Year 6 
from Outwood Primary Academy 
Alne. Everyone was very excited to 
have a few days away from school to 
participate in some team-building 
and adventurous activities.  
 
Upon arrival, the children were 
responsible for making their own 
beds. Once beds were made (and 
remade correctly) it was time to grab 
their waterproofs and head out for 
some beck scrambling! This included 
jumping into the River Esk, 
swimming down mini rapids and 
climbing through tight crevices.  

      
On day 2, they canoed all the way 
from Rimswell into Whitby Harbour 
seeing some fantastic sights on 
route.  

 
Their final activity was bodyboarding 
in the North Sea which was 
absolutely freezing but so much fun!  

 
Everybody on the trip worked hard 
at all the activities, smiled lots and 
got extremely wet! The children 
were impeccably behaved 
throughout and have made some 
incredible memories that will last a 
life time.     
 

Friday 26th May 
Last day of term 
 
Monday 5th June 
First day back 
 
Wednesday 28th June 
Sports Day (weather permitting) 
 
Tuesday 18th July 
EYFS Graduation 
 
Wednesday 19th July 
Year 2 Graduation 
 
Thursday 20th July 
Year 6 Leavers assembly and 
Graduation  
 
Thursday 20th July 
Last day of term 


